
 

 

 

Copenhagen, September 29, 2016 

Exchange Notice 
 

The calculations of shipping indices will cease to exist as of today, due to the fact that there is no more 

index linked bonds relating to these indices. 

For further information please contact Neil Woolrych, +45 33 77 03 53 

Nasdaq Copenhagen A/S     
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